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The National Trust is supportive of the Applicant’s approach so far to an outcome focussed research 
project concerning predation at Blakeney Point.  We understand that the Applicant is preparing a 
draft framework for compensation, and we will continue an open dialogue with the Applicant and 
other stakeholders on this matter.  However, at the present time the framework is not advanced 
enough to enable the Trust to comment on suitability and effectiveness.  The National Trust will 
provide further responses and update our position at Deadlines 7 & 8.  

The Trust understands that the proposal would be secondary compensation (primary compensation 
would be at Loch Ryan).  In order to be effective, it must be ensured that the primary compensation 
is appropriate and deliverable.  Also, that any secondary compensation at Blakeney Point is secured 
by a Requirement and/or legal agreement as appropriate. 

9. iii. Views from Natural England and National Trust on the risks (if any) of the compensatory 
measure. 

At the present time there is insufficient information available to enable the Trust to comment on the 
risks of the compensatory measure.  The National Trust will provide further responses and update 
our position at Deadlines 7 & 8.  

9. iv. Final thoughts on whether the Applicant’s overall proposed package of compensatory 
measures is suitable and robust, and meets the requirements of the HRA process. 

This is a matter for Natural England and we defer to their advice. 

 

I trust this information is helpful to the Examining Authority. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Nina Crabb 
 
Nina Crabb BSc (Hons), PGDip, MRTPI   
Regional Planning Adviser (Midlands and East of England) 
 
 
 




